
Embassy of India 

Kathmandu 

 

Corrigendum 

 

Reference our tender notice number KAT/ADMN/872/01/2015 
dated 14.02.2020 seeking quotations for Replacement of existing 

(140 no) 150 watt sodium vapour street light with 70 watt LED 

street light within Embassy premises.  

 

2. It has been decided to extend the last date of bid submission to 

13 March 2020 up to 1300 hrs.  The sealed tenders will be opened on 
the same day in the office of HOC at 1600 hrs. 

 

KAT/ADMN/872/01/2015 

 

 

Sd/- 

(Head of Chancery) 
 


